
DATE:  April 19, 2022

TOPIC: Driveway and Parking Lot Asphalt Maintenance at Rutledge Hall and Lincoln Hall

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The Board of Education approves purchases over $10,000. The Todd Hall parking lot

renovation and expansion will occur this summer leaving the areas with an expansive new

surface. In order to ensure the Rutledge Hall/Lincoln Hall driveway and parking lot areas are

well-maintained, it is recommended that crack filling, sealcoating and striping services

happen this coming summer.

Fiscal Impact:

$14,265.25

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education

to approve this Proposal from Patriot Pavement Maintenance for crack filling, seal coating and

striping the Rutledge Hall and Lincoln Hall parking lot and driveways in the amount of $14,265.25

during summer 2022.


